
Announcements continued 

 
Deck the Halls 

Beginning at 1:00 p.m. next Sunday, November 24! 
Help us make the Sanctuary and Narthex look like Christmas. 
                                    All Are Welcome! 
 

   The Toys for Tots box is in the Narthex. Pickup will be the 2nd 

 week in December. The need is same as last year. Gifts for boys and girls in the ages of  
9 to 12 years old can be jewelry, games, watches, personal care items.  
 

We will be making Peanut Butter Bonbons again this year at 9:00 am on December 2. 
There will be a sign-up sheet in the Narthex if you would like to help make them or 
donate supplies. There will also be a signup sheet to order bonbons for Thanksgiving 
and/or Christmas. You will be able to pick them up here at the church, or you can buy 
them at Loretta McClarigan’s shop. We will have milk chocolate, dark chocolate, or 
mixed at a cost of $8.00 per container. 
 
Needed: Cookie Bakers 

Again, this year for the bazaar, we will be selling plated cookies. Please plan your 
Christmas baking accordingly. We also would love to have home-baked breads, artisan, 
yeast, or fruit. Questions? See Angela Killian. 
 
Poinsettia Order Forms are in the narthex. Please complete and return your form 

and money to the church office by Sunday, December 8. 
 
If you would like to order Sanctuary Flowers in memory or in honor of someone or a  
special occasion, Sunday, December 15 and Sunday, December 29 are available. 
 


